
KSS Trainee Engagement Forum Minutes  
Tuesday 21st March 2023, 12.30 – 13.30 via Teams 

  
Chair: Charlotte Wyeth (CWy)  
Dean: Jo Szram (JS) 
Notetaker: Kate Cheer (KC) 

  
Attendees from KSS:  
 
Jo Szram (JS), Jon Nodding (JN), Debbie Robertson (DR), Louise Booth (LB) , Vanessa 
Davis (VD), Gordon Ferns (GF), Sarah Rafferty (SR), Kate Cheer (KC) (Notetaker) 

  

  
Items  

  

12:30-13:00 Trainees only 
 
The following points/questions were raised by trainees:  

 

• A question was asked around rotation dates and when they would be due to find out where 
their next placement would be? CWy advised that using the portal is helpful and to check 
with their TPD about when they are most likely to find this out. 

• A query was raised around surgery staffing levels at weekends and how it’s currently 1 F1 
on call at the weekend – feedback has been that it has not been sustainable and causing 
patient safety concerns. CWy advised to ensure all patient safety concerns are logged on 
Datex to highlight this. She also advised to bring this up at the next LAB meeting.  

 
13:00-13:30 Deanery team joins meeting: 
 
LB announced that there is going to be an Annual Trainee Conference on 5th July and information 
will be distributed shortly.  
 
CWy noted that the GMC feedback survey is now out, and JS stressed how helpful the survey is 
in informing the deanery.  

 
AOB:  

  
 

Next meeting: 12:30 - 13:30 on 26th April 2023 

  
 

https://kss.hee.nhs.uk/event/the-annual-conference-for-doctors-in-training/

